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+ Trinity Lutheran Hospital License No. 24-00624-02
ATTN: Mr. Patrick Garrett EA 88-244

Chief Executive Officer 2 428a5,

3030 Baltimore Avenue [
[ ' Kansas City,'MO 64108
L

E Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 10,~1989, informing us of the steps
p you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention

in our letter dated December 14, 1988. We will examine these matters during a
p future inspection.
E
'

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

.

I

D. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2

cc w/itr dated 01/10/89:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)

bec w/1tr dated 01/10/89:
B. Mallett

L' B. Stapleton
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